Breton, Mary B

From: Stephanie Dumas <smurfberryjam@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 12:15 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: gas vehicles

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Our trucking industry cannot survive on electric powered transportation. In any form. Nor can it survive if we do not change the laws for
acquiring a CDL in Maine. Take away the strict rules of schools only. This is an OJT industry. Let persons acquire a permit and drive with
experienced truckers to learn !!!
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